
Westran PTO 
March 30th 2022 Meeting Minutes 
 
Date, Time, and Location: Wednesday, March 30th, 2022 at 6 p.m. at Westran Elementary 

Meeting called to order by President Renae Fuemmeler at 6:18 p.m. 

Attendance: Renae Fuemmeler, Randi Rice, Breanne Goble, Nicole Jacoby, Sarah Land, Shania Rickart, 
Amy Auriene, Tannie Howard, Hilary Knazick, Kaylee Hayes, Kalee Scrogin, Jenn McCloud, Ashley 
Wienhaus 

No Treasurer Report   

Secretary Report given by Randi Rice. A motion was made by Tannie and seconded by Ashley to approve 
the report.   

New Business 

PTO has been asked to cover the cost of admission for the 1st grade field trip to the Arc. The cost would 
be $250. Amy made a motion to approve and Shania seconded.  

Nicole Summers asked PTO to consider funding their incentive program for State MAP testing, which 
runs from April 25th to May 6th. It was proposed to provide $200 in gift cards. Ashley made a motion to 
approve and it was seconded by Kaylee Hayes.   

Old Business 

Renae collected money for PTO shirts and they will be distributed during the Spring Carnival.  

Awaiting AD&B contact to be available to obtain price quotes for the water bottles Teresa McAdams 
requested PTO provide for the next school year.  

Spring Carnival  

Discussed providing incentives to students for completing all punches on their game card. Agreed to 
raffle five (5) $10 gift cards to those students.  

Scholastic bags are in.  

Discussed the bidding # system. 

Next Meeting is April 13th, 2022 at 6 p.m.   

A motion was made by Randi Rice and seconded by Jenn McCloud to adjourn the meeting.  


